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22nd   October 2021 

A Message from Mrs Hewitt 
We have reached half term, and it has been wonderful to already see how much the children have 
settled and progressed since September. The school is calm and a happy place to be; the children 

have been amazing after such a challenging and disruptive 18 months.  
 
We have had to cope with several positive cases of COVID across the school this term, but our 

tight procedures have helped to keep the spread to a minimum. Thank you for your support 
during this time, as by following the guidelines set out we are managing to keep the school and all 

classes open.   
 

I hope that you were able to navigate the new system for parents’ evenings this week; I know that 
the teachers thoroughly enjoyed sharing the children’s progress, but also, they like having the 

opportunity of getting to know the parents too. This was a trial and we were limited to 8 minutes 
per child, which seemed a sufficient time slot for most parents; however, if you felt this was too 

short and you would like further discussions, there is the opportunity for a further meeting/ 
phone call. Please contact the class teachers via their class email account and they will arrange a 
phone call/meeting with you either this week or immediately after the half term break. This also 
applies to parents who were unable to make the evening and would like to speak to their child’s 

teacher.  
 

I hope you all have a lovely half term break, and I look forward to welcoming the children back on 
Monday 1st November. Stay safe.  

 
 

 

only to start ASAP, 

Temporary contract to 31st 

August 2021. (with the 

possibility of extending). 

Please contact the school 

office: 01527872508 or 

office@meadows.worcs.sch.uk 

 

 

A Message from Meadows Eco Council 
Take part in Recycle to Read to get books for your school 
Recycle to Read is a ground-breaking new Pod campaign that rewards schools for collecting 
unwanted plastic toys and tech for recycling and reuse, in exchange for books. 
Did you know? 

• Plastic toys and tech can be valuable for reuse and recycling but can have a negative 
impact on the environment if they are not disposed of correctly. Over 318 million toys are 
sold in the UK every year, of which the majority are manufactured from plastic or contain 
plastic components1. However, there is currently limited infrastructure to collect and 
recycle plastic toys. 

• Currently a large amount of tech is either hoarded in homes or thrown out with household 
waste. It is estimated households across the UK throw away 155,000 tonnes of small 
electricals every year. 
 

Please send in your broken hard plastic toys (no soft toys please) and your old working Tech to our 
collection boxes in school (during the week after half term). We will be given reward vouchers 
that we can spend on books for school with all of the recycling that you donate. 
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Meadows Mouse Awards 
Cygnets Asha – trying really hard to learn tricky works. Amelia – amazing number work. 

Goslings Teddy – super listening and concentration. Ada – excellent writing and letter formation.  

Caterpillars Joshua – showing good focus in lessons. Alex – enthusiasm in phonics lessons.   

Dragonflies Harry & Ella E – great focus and hard work in Maths.   

Owls    Alana – always showing great enthusiasm in all lessons. Zeke – being very determined & 

  focussed in all lessons and showing great reasoning in Maths.    

Hedgehogs   Gina M – enthusiasm in Maths.  Finnley J – great focus in lessons.          

Sharks              Evan J for his mature attitude to work, Abigail G for great focus in lessons                

Dolphins            Poppy W for fantastic art work. Mia for setting a great example to others with great manners and 

behaviour.     

Jaguars Joshua A – wonderful manners. Imogen G – always giving her best in lessons.  

Tigers Finlay H & Georgina R – writing a wonderful biography on Martin Luther King JR.   

   

  

 

 

 

 
 

Supporting your child at home with maths: 

As a school, we follow the white rose hub scheme of work. Their website contains 
lots of useful information and help videos for parents on how to support your child’s 
learning at home. There are booklets that you can download or buy for children to 

complete. https://whiterosemaths.com/for-parents/ 

 

https://whiterosemaths.com/for-parents/


 
 
 

Pumpkin carving competition 

to support ‘MIND’ 

Come to the Boat Shack over 
half term to see our pumpkins. 
Our winners are: 
 
In EYFS; Henry B 
 
In Key stage one: Lily- Jane E 
 
 
In Key stage 2: Charlie M 
 

All the pumpkins have been taken 
to Upton Warren for their pumpkin 

trail. The proceeds will go to the 
Mind charity 

https://www.facebook.com/boatshackcafe/


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mini bus 

The school mini bus is for sale. Contact Mrs Slack in the school office for details. 
 

If your child displays any of the symptoms below 

they must not attend school and a PCR test is 

strongly recommended. 

  

Symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19) are:  

• a new, continuous cough, 

• a high temperature,  

• a loss of, or change in, sense of taste or smell 

(anosmia)  

 

Additional symptoms:  

• runny nose  

• headache  

• nausea  

• sickness and diarrhoea 

• lethargy  

• rash on torso 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


